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Dear Parents, 
 
A happy new year to you all. I hope that everyone had a lovely Christmas and a relaxing break. 
 
The children have come back to school full of energy and keen to recommence their learning. There are 
lots of interesting new topics for the term ahead and the teachers have exciting activities and lessons 
planned. This week we have been focussing across the whole school on the subject of ‘Kids Against 
Plastic’. Each class has been learning about the environmental impact of single use plastics and thinking 
about ways that we can reduce our use of it. Each year group has been completing written work and 
artwork related to the topic and we are looking forward to displaying this in school very soon. 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the carol concert at the end of last term; it was a wonderful 
occasion and we were so proud of the children and their performances in church. We raised the fantastic 
amount of £345.00 for the AGAPE foodbank, thank you all for your generosity.  
 
SIBLING REGISTRATIONS 
 
Our Kindergarten classes for the next 3 years are starting to fill up.  If your child has any younger siblings 
that require registration, please contact the School Office for a registration form. 

 
 
Dates for Your Diary 

January 2023  

Monday 9th  Music lessons and School Clubs start this week. 

Tuesday 10th  Reception visit from Riverside Veterinary Clinic – 11am in school 
PTFA meeting – 3.20pm  

Wednesday 11th  Fixture: U9 and U11 Netball at AHS against Grantham Prep – starts 2.30pm 

Friday 13th  Bright Beginnings – Toddler sessions start today – 10am – 11.30am 

  

Tuesday 17th  School Nurse in for national measurement – Reception & Year 6 pupils only 
Year 4 – Sacrewell Farm Information evening – 7pm 

Wednesday 18th  Fixture: U9 Netball Festival at St Hughs – starts 2pm and finishes 4pm 

Friday 20th  Year 3 Outing to Peterborough Museum – Roman Day  

 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 
 
 
Mrs Wright 


